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Billing & Insurance

At Cape Fear Cardiology, we are a participating provider with:

• Medicare
• Tricare
• BlueCross/BlueShield
• PCP
• Other HMO programs

As a courtesy to our patients, we will bill your insurance company directly.

If your insurance company requires a specific claim form, please be sure to bring one 
with you – or send one to our office in advance.

If you are covered by an HMO or PPO, please let us know before your visit, as they may 
require prior approval to pay for your care. We will do our best to comply with any 
requirements or restrictions established by your plan, provided that doing so will not 
compromise your care.

Insurance coverage varies widely, and we cannot predict or guarantee what part of our 
services will or will not be covered by your insurance plan. Patients are ultimately 
responsible for any costs not covered by your insurer. We will make every effort to help 
you deal with your insurer. If unusual financial circumstances make it difficult for you to 
pay your bill, you can discuss your situation with our Account Representative.

Please note, we do not accept Medicare HMO plans.

If you have any questions about our billing or your insurance plan, please call our billing 
office at 910-483-1982.


